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At this stage in the year schools are doing two things – one is finishing the programme for 

this school year and secondly we are preparing  for the next Academic year. 

I find it amazing that it is 10 years since the school opened .It has been a very busy time for 

me and one which in so many ways has enriched me. 

In September we will have   another new class teacher – Ellen Hahessy ,who is most 

welcome to our school. 

A big Thank you must  go to Elaine who keeps us all going and does this with a smile at all 

times. 

Thank you also to all the staff   who  show such a positive attitude to working in LETS. 

Our sports day was a great success and thanks to Mungret GAA who were accommodating 

in every way. 

The Board of Management are delighted to see that the book rental scheme is being 

expanded this year , this is a great opportunity to save money . 

The school reports have been delivered and it is hoped that you are pleased with your childs 

progress – socially as well as academically . 

This week we say goodbye to Austin and Antoinette who have  been with us over the past 

year- thank you so much for all your work and we wish you both well in the future. 

A big thanks must go to all those involved in growing , watering and selling plants on the 

13th . 

There are still some plants available so don’t be shy! 

The school has started to work for its second Green Flag which is for energy – more of that 

to follow in September. 



In September we will have a number of new   after school activities -  Irish Dancing , speech 

and drama, Art and craft. We will also be continuing guitar lessons and new beginners will 

be welcome. 

I have already booked a company who will be given a workshop on bullying and cyber 

bullying to children , staff and parents  - more info in September. 

If you would like to do some fun exercise with your child/children the school has joined a 

website which is fantastic – there is free access for parents and children – please have a look 

– great to wake up all of us and with no cost to you! 

http://www.cyber-smart.co.uk/  

Just log in with the details below and you are ready to rock’n roll or tango or whatever you 

would like to do to keep fit. 

 

Member 16486 

 

E-Mail Address letsnationalschool@gmail.com  

 

Password limerick 

   

Please use the  website to  keep in touch – booklists and calendar are available to download 

and there are lots of pictures to look at in our Gallery. 

Finally I would like to wish our 6th Class well as they begin another stage in their lives. 

We are glad to hear Niks is improving – we miss you! 

Have a great Summer –  

Pauline 
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